

July 3, 2013

Ms. Kirsten Walli Board Secretary Ontario Energy Board P.O. Box 2319, 27th Floor 2300 Yonge Street Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Re: Notice of Hearing for Cost Awards

AMPCO Request to File After the Deadline

Board File No. EB-2010-0377, EB-2010-0379, EB2011-0004 and EB-2011-0043

Dear Ms. Walli:

I am writing to respectfully request that AMPCO be provided an additional 3 business to file its cost claim in the above proceedings. As indicated in the Notice of Hearing of Cost Awards dated June 26, 2013, eligible Participants are to submit their cost claims by Friday July 12, 2013. Due to the vacation schedules of AMPCO staff, AMPCO is unable to complete and file its cost claim by the deadline, and as a result is asking to be granted until Wednesday July 17, 2013 to do so.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or require further information.

Sincerely yours,

Adam White President

Association of Major Power Consumers in Ontario